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Huntingburg Elementary School
Parent–Teacher Organization (PTO)

TO:

Parents of Huntingburg Elementary

FROM:
Christie Denton

DATE:

1, September 2011

SUBJECT:
2011-2012 Box Top Program Communication

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Box Tops program is all about the difference 1 can make (you!). Together we made a difference last year, thanks to your contributions and commitment to this program.  I’m excited to report that we raised over $3,250 (that’s over 32,000 box tops).  We were the 2nd highest earning school in a 25 mile radius (Ferdinand Elementary Ranked #1) and we ranked 66th out of +3,200 school in the state.  Whew!  Great job participants!  

This year, we are going to take it up a notch and challenge ourselves to raise $3,900.  We have confidence that if we work together we can make it happen!  So, let’s reach for the sky, exceed the new goal and work toward becoming the highest earning school in Dubois County! 
Next, in an effort to encourage Box Top participation we are holding a friendly competition by awarding the classroom with the highest number of donated Box Tops the winner.  The winning classroom will enjoy a special activity such as a Pizza Party, Ice Cream party or other fun activities of interest.  There will be 2 competitions this school year, one in October and the other in April.  Therefore, to meet the deadline all Box Tops will need to be submitted by October 14th.  So act quickly!  However, please continue to save & submit them as we will apply them to the next competition.  

Here are four easy, everyday ways you can help us earn money for the school:
Clip Box Tops  ~  Shop On-line  ~  Reading Room  ~  Sign-up at boxtopsforeducation.com

Clip — Clip the Box Top from hundreds of participating products and send them to school.  Each one is worth 10¢ when our school redeems them from Box Tops for Education. No need to cut them down to size or write your child’s name on each Box Top as each classroom will be kept separate.   Tip: Place a zip lock bag under a magnet on your refrigerator for quick storage & a visual reminder. Please discard all expired box tops. 
We thank you in advance for supporting the Box Top Program!

Sincerely, 

Christie Denton

PTO, President Elect
501 West Sunset Drive  ●  Huntingburg, Indiana 47542  ●  812/683-1722  ●  Fax 812/683-5605

http://www.swdubois.k12.in.us → click “Huntingburg Elementary,” then click  “PTO”

